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3/17/20 
 
 
 
Dear Peru School Community, 
 
A robo call was sent out today to share that we will sending out academic packets to any student in the 
District that wanted a paper copy of the instruction tomorrow, Wednesday, March 18th.  A great amount 
of information is being done through the chrome book, but for those that have difficulty with connection, 
we are providing this material.  In the elementary school every child will be receiving a packet.  3-5 have 
already received packets. 
 
Delivery will be made with our school buses.  Do not be surprised to see our buses in route, but school is 
not in session. 
 
 
Our meal program will be starting the delivery on Thursday, March 19th.  We thank you for your continued 
support during this very difficult time. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s principal office for clarification or 
more information. 
 
We ask you not to come on campus looking to get in the school buildings.  The buildings are closed to the 
public until further notice.  If there is something you need, please go through your building principal’s 
office 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Thomas Palmer Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


